Kathy Grimes

From: Westwood Student Council [westwoodstuco@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, August 26, 2012 12:26 AM

To: Kathy Pierce; Jessie_Spanko@roundrockisd.org **Subject:** Road Closures for Westwood Homecoming Parade

Dear Mrs. Grimes,

Thank you so much for your help with this years annual homecoming parade! The specific roads that need to be blocked during this time, beginning at around 6pm and ending at approximately 7pm on September 12th, are Lake Creek (from Mellow Meadow), Millwright, Woodland Village, and Hymeadow.

The parade will leave out of the back entrance of Westwood High School and turn left onto Lake Creek. From Lake Creek Parkway, the parade will then turn left onto Millwright, and then take another left onto Woodland Village. From Woodland Village, the parade will turn left onto Hymeadow and then end at the back entrance of Westwood.

If you have any questions please contact me at (512) 944 5177. Again, thanks for your time to make our homecoming parade a success, and we hope you can come and enjoy the parade!

Sincerely,

Austin Vo Dhrov Subramanian Parade Chairs

--

Westwood Student Council